
Past CloverGram newsletters can be found at https://extension.wsu.edu/snohomish/4h/resources/ 
 

   
Woohoo!  
Robin Stebbins won a prize for reporting his volunteer time!  Thanks, Robin!  
Everyone who reports volunteer time has an equal opportunity to win a prize.  
Do you have 4-H volunteering to report?  Go to https://givepulse.com and 
report your “impact” today!  Need help?  Beth will help you!  
Beth.wangen@wsu.edu anytime, or virtual office hours on Fridays, 3:30 – 6:00  
http://extension.wsu.edu/snohomish/4-h-office-hours-stay-home-stay-
healthy/  

One of our 4-H’ers was featured in the paper!  Check out the story about Dylan Gillig at 
https://skagittalk.com/2023/01/04/skagit-county-youth-wins-big-at-goat-4-h/  

New Stuff: 
Public Presentations! 
All the dates for Public Presentations judging opportunities are available at 
https://extension.wsu.edu/snohomish/4h/programs/expressive-arts/  

More judges are needed!  Can you observe presentations and give feedback?  Training provided!  Please 
contact Dena at dehoneybug@yahoo.com or 425-478-2102 if you can help. 

Goat and Vet Science Workshop! 
Who: All Goat and Vet Science 4-Hers! 
What: Fecal float, diseases, and medication! 
When: Tuesday, March 28th 6:30-8:30 
Where: Longhouse, Evergreen State Fairgrounds 
Why: To learn about goats and make new friends! 

Please RSVP to Heather Fairbank <fairbankheather@gmail.com> if you can make it.  If you don't RSVP, you can 
still come last minute, it'd just be nice to have an approximate count.  Thanks! 

Beach Cleanup! 
WSU Beach Watchers is co-sponsoring a beach cleanup next Thursday, March 23rd, 10 a.m. to noon at Picnic 
Point County Park.  Sign up to clean up!  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aada82da0fbc25-picnic1  

Reminders: 
Last Month to Enroll for Fair Eligibility 
In order to be eligible to exhibit at the Evergreen State Fair in 4-H departments, or to get discounted volunteer 
passes, youth and adult volunteers must be enrolled in 4-H Online by March 31st.  Youth need to be enrolled in 
all projects they wish to exhibit at Fair, as rosters will be submitted to the fair office after March 31st.  Need to 
add a project?  Call friendly Helen at 425-357-6044.  Here’s the link for 4-H Online:  https://v2.4honline.com  
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